
Douglas County helps reduce COVID-19 transmission by closing 
facilities to the public  

Nearly all county services will continue during closure, including more than 40 
online services. 

  
Douglas County is closely monitoring this public health crisis with a focus 
on the safety of our employees and those we serve. With this goal in mind, 
Douglas County has therefore closed most of our buildings to public access, 
doing our part reduce the chances of COVID 19 transmission. 

  
While the physical buildings may be closed to the public, we are continuing 
to provide County services.  We want to clarify that all County employees 
should work with their supervisor to determine if they are to report to work 
or work remotely beginning Tuesday March 17.  
  
While the Douglas County Justice Center and the Highlands Ranch Sheriff’s 
Substation will remain open to the public, the Sheriff’s Office is 
encouraging citizens’ use of online services. 
  
County departments and offices will be staffed to support county 
operations. County services will continue during this closure, the duration 
of which has yet to be determined.  
  

  
  
 


